
JEFFERSON/FRANKLIN CONSORTIUM 
YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES 

January 22, 2018 
 

Jefferson/Franklin Consortium Youth Committee held a phone conference call on 
January 22, 2018. 
 
Attendance was taken and the following members were present: Bryan Herrick, David 
Crump, Sherri Schaefer, Joe Polette, Mary Roux, Alice Whalen, Betty Linneman, Tom 
Whitehead and Jana Rhame.   
 
The meeting was called to order by David Crump, Chairman. 
 
Michael Ravenscraft reviewed the selection of Youth Service Providers process, the 
Evaluation Committee’s Recommendation of Youth Service Provider and requested a 
motion to approve recommendation in concurrence with the Workforce Development 
Board of PY’18 WIOA Service Provider. A motion was made by Joe Polette and 
seconded by Mary Roux. Bryan Herrick, Alice Whalen and Betty Linnemann abstained.   
Motion carried. (Agenda Item II a-c) 
 
The next Youth Committee Meeting is scheduled for Monday, April 9, 2018. 
 


